

Release of Business - The United Nations Children's Fund (UNICEF) "Sehat Muhafiz"

1 message

Mohammad Ali Butt <alibutt@pba.org.pk>
To: info@pba.org.pk
Cc: secretarygeneral@pba.org.pk

Thu, Nov 8, 2018 at 8:56 PM

Dear All,

This is to inform you that PBA has allowed **Midas Communications Pakistan (Pvt.) Limited** for a **one time release** to air the campaign of **The United Nations Children's Fund (UNICEF) "Sehat Muhafiz".**

Member broadcasters are requested to accept **only** the above campaign through **Midas Communications Pakistan (Pvt.) Limited.**

Sincerely for,

Pakistan Broadcasters Association

Muhammad Ali Butt

Executive Director



177/2, 1st Floor, I.E.P. Building, Liaquat Barracks, Shahrah-e-Faisal, Karachi, Pakistan

www.pba.org.pk

Phones: 32793083, 32793089, 32793075

Cell: 03212378464

Fax: 32793045

This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, delete this e-mail and destroy anycopies. Any dissemination or use of this information by a person other than the intended recipient is unauthorized and may be illegal.

Pakistan Broadcasters Association (PBA) or its employees are not responsible for any auto-generated spurious messages that you may receive from PBA email addresses